IMPORTANT…PLEASE READ!!!
[bookmark: _GoBack]September 6, 2019

Dear Parents and Students,
	At the end of each quarter in sixth grade, we have a reward party for those students who have shown responsibility in their core classes.  It takes place during core class time (1st-4th hours).  In order to attend, ALL WORK must be completed and turned in for the current quarter.  Students must also have had less than three zeros during the course of the quarter to be eligible to attend.  Those who are not attending will be working on the assignments that they owe and/or any that they received a zero on to practice the skills they missed.  If all work is completed by 12:00 pm, these students will be able to attend a 30 minute extra recess.
	At this time students are also able to spend money from their Accountability Checkbooks.  There are various coupons that they can buy as well as concessions to consume during the party (popcorn, drinks, candy, etc.).  In order to spend money, students must have all bills paid to the appropriate teacher by the end of fourth hour the day before the party.
Our Reward Party for 1st nine weeks will be on Thursday, October 10th.  ALL WORK must be completed and turned in by Wednesday morning before the party begins.  Our Reward Party for the 2nd nine weeks will be on Friday, December 20th.  ALL WORK must be completed and turned in by Thursday morning before the party begins.  We want ALL of the students to be able to attend the Reward Party!  As always, if you have any questions please feel free to call 777-2022 or email your child’s teachers.  
Thank you for your support and hard work!
Mrs. Landwehr (Science) klandwehr@usd263.org 
Mrs. Mort (Social Studies) hmort@usd263.org 
Mrs. Parrott (ELA) hparrott@usd263.org 
Mrs. Withrow (Math) twithrow@usd263.org 



